
Request for Deputation 
 
 
 
Name   David Fryer, Trustee, for and on behalf of the Torry Development 
Trust 
 
 
 
 
Committee     Finance, Policy and Resources 
 
 
 
 
Agenda Item   10.8  CHI 17/312 
 
 
 
 
 
The action we wish the Council/Committee to take 
 
To agree a period of 6 months as from 1st December 2017 for the Torry 
Development Trust to continue to develop feasible options for meeting 
community needs and aspirations involving the retention and reuse of 
buildings on the Victoria Road School sites 
 
 
 
 
Please note that in submitting a deputation your name will be placed in the 
public domain and recorded in the minute. 
 
Return by email to committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk or by post to: 
 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
1st Floor 
Town House 
Broad Street 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AQ 

mailto:committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk

